
Pyropel, Inc.  
20 Howard Avenue 
New Bedford, MA  02745 
Tel: 508-273-2628 
www.pyropelinc.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 26, 2020 
 

 

 
RE: REACH Regulation Compliance 
 
This letter confirms that Pyropel, Inc. meets all applicable REACH requirements.  
 
Under REACH, Pyropel, Inc.’s products are “articles” as defined in REACH Article 3(3). 
Moreover, Pyropel, Inc. does not manufacture or supply “substances” or “preparations” as 
those terms are defined under REACH. Pyropel, Inc.’s “articles” do not involve the 
“intentional release of substances” under their normal use.  
 
Under REACH, suppliers of articles must provide recipients with information on Substances 
of Very High Concern (SVHC) if those are present above a concentration limit of 0.1% on 
an article level. Pyropel, Inc.’s products do not contain any of the currently listed SVHC’s, 
and we remain committed to ongoing monitoring SVHC and other updates to REACH.  
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Gordon Varney 
President 
 

 


